
Crook begins new role for Wisconsin 
FFA Association 

 

The Wisconsin FFA Association welcomes Glenda Crook as the Managing Director of 
Chapter and Member Programming. She will focus on SAE growth, FFA competitions, 
and chapter contests.In this new position, Crook will manage the Wisconsin FFA chapter 
and member recognition programs. She will also work with Wisconsin FFA and 
Department of Public Instruction staff, FFA advisors, as well as FFA Alumni and 
Supporters to achieve ongoing success of the Wisconsin FFA Association. 
 
“The Wisconsin FFA Center Board is excited that Glenda Crook has accepted the new 
position of Managing Director of Chapter and Member Programming. Her experience as 
a retired Agricultural Educator and her volunteer work with SAE award programs for 
Wisconsin FFA make her the perfect candidate to help Wisconsin FFA grow.” says co-
chairs Becky Grabarski and Brian Pinchart. 
 
Crook comes to the Wisconsin FFA with 28 years of teaching agricultural education and 
advising the FFA in the Columbus and Lodi School Districts. Crook also has exemplary 
leadership and an extensive background in working with Supervised Agricultural 
Experience (SAE) programs on the local, state, and national levels. 
 
“I am excited to be joining the Wisconsin FFA Leadership team so we can work together 
to provide great service and opportunities for Wisconsin FFA,” Crook says. “I am looking 
forward to offering additional resources and assistance to the Wisconsin FFA advisors to 
help them be the most effective advisors for their FFA members. As a united team, we 
will be able to accomplish goals that will take Wisconsin FFA into the future with 
improved programs and positive accomplishments.” 
 
Crook will begin her role as the Managing Director on August 14, 2023. 


